
PUBLIC NOTICE 

MEETING RELATED TO THE JOINTLY DEVELOPED INTEGRATED MANAGEMENT PLANS FOR 
THE UPPER REPUBLICAN, MIDDLE REPUBLICAN, AND LOWER REPUBLICAN NATURAL 

RESOURCES DISTRICTS 

 

The Nebraska Department of Natural Resources (Department) hereby provides notice that a 
public meeting related to the jointly developed Integrated Management Plans (IMPs) for the 
Upper Republican, Middle Republican, and Lower Republican Natural Resources Districts will be 
held November 14, 2017, at 10:00 a.m. CST, at the Tri-Basin Natural Resources District Meeting 
Room, 1723 N. Burlington St., Holdrege, Nebraska. According to the IMPs, the purposes of this 
annual meeting is discuss results of preliminary accounting for the current year and an early 
forecast of allowable streamflow depletions for the upcoming year. 

Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation 
by contacting Kathy Benson at the Nebraska Department of Natural Resources, 301 Centennial 
Mall South, PO Box 94676, Lincoln, NE 68509-4676, telephone (402) 471-2363 or e-mail 
kathy.benson@nebraska.gov. 


